


Also on behalf of my fellow Co-Facilitator, Ambassador Antje Leendertse, please accept, Your 
Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Neville M. Gertze 

Co-Facilitator  

 

Permanent Representative of Namibia 

to the United Nations                                                    


